

Bishops Tawton Primary School Newsletter

http://www.bishopstawton-primary.devon.sch.uk/

Friday 4th May 2019

Dear Parents/carers,

Year 6 Tag Rugby

WELL DONE to the Y6 Tag-rugby team who got into the second round (for the cup) on Tuesday's Tag-rugby festival and, when they did lose a game, only lost by 1 try!

Year 1 Multi Skills

Mrs Clark was very proud of all the children for their enthusiasm to take part at the Multi Skills. Thank you to the parent helper that gave up their time to help.

St George's House

The Yr3 children had a great time at St George's House last week and were a pleasure to spend time with. They really did our school proud both with their enthusiasm and behaviour. We also appreciated so many children and parents thanking us both when the children were collected and during this week. A special thanks to Mr Clark for giving up his time once again to help, he really is a superstar and we hope the children have been using their washing up skills at home he taught them last week. Mrs Hughes and Mrs Kirk

The photos for both St George's House and Rock & Rapid are now on the website.

Lost Property

Along with the warmer weather comes an increasing pile of lost property. Please check for your items and label everything that comes into school so that it can be returned. Thank you.

Flat Sheets and Duvets

Do you have any spare flat bed sheets or unwanted duvet covers? If so we would welcome further donations for the children to use at lunch times for their play.

Dates:

First day back to school Monday 10th June

Parent Consultations w/b 25th and 27th June (not including Year 6, these will take place in July)

Sports Day: 2nd July pm (weather permitting)

Transition day: 28th June, including time for parents to meet new teachers

Summer Fayre: 4th July 5-7.30pm

Open Afternoon and Arts week Gallery: Wednesday 17th July 1.30pm

PTFA Disco: Friday 19th July

PTFA

Our next meeting will be on 11th June 2.30pm

Thank you to those of you who have helped so far with organising the Summer Fayre (4th July from 5-7.30 pm)

The Summer Fair info is on the <u>class list app</u>, it's under events labelled summer fair.

We are grateful for any offers of help before or on the night, please let us know. If you have a business or friends who have a business and would be happy to donate a raffle prize, then please let us know.

Pre-school news

This week we have been investigating bees and watching them in our garden. We have tasted honey and voted whether we liked it or not. Today is Suzanne's last day at preschool, we all wish her well in her next venture.

*please check the lost property basket on the window sill, it's getting very full!

Please name your children's clothes so that they can easily be returned.

Class Groups 2019: We have been working on our class groups for next year. You will find out which class your child is in on the week beginning 24th June via a slip given to your child, as agreed by parent forum. Please consider this information as personal to you; you will be able to meet with existing and new teachers to discuss your child. If you have any worries or concerns about this please arrange to talk with your child's teacher in the first instance.

On site After School Child Care - 'CABIN CLUB'

Mon-Friday 3.15-5.30pm

£4.00 per hour including a snack

Please call to enquire and book your child's place for next term

01271 343002 families@bishopstawton-primary.org

Pre-booked places only due to staff ratio

If you need early morning care (from 7.45am) please contact Helen Robinson: 07789488080 or email helenrobinson@rocketmail.com

With very best wishes for a relaxing half term holiday! Melanie Smallwood

 $\underline{\textit{After school clubs w/b }10^{th}\ \textit{June }3.20\text{-}4.20pm}$

Monday: Football Yr3+, Running Yr3+, Drama Yr2+

Tuesday: Irish Dancing Wednesday: Soccer Skills

Thursday: Netball Y3+, Board Games/Construction,

Computing Yr3+, Music Club (lunchtime)